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Iron Workers District Council of North Central States 

Statement on Governor Evers’ Budget 
 
Tonight Governor Evers proposed a budget that reflects Wisconsin values and will 
effectively lead our great state forward.    
 
For too long, our state’s infrastructure has been neglected leading to some of the worst 
bridge and road conditions in the nation.  Governor Evers’ budget paves the way towards 
the sound investment in our transportation network that is safe, effective, while creating 
and sustaining family supporting jobs.   
 
For eight years, worker protections and policies that supported a stable construction 
industry have been eliminated and political attacks have been directed at workers who 
stand together.  This budget proposes to fix the ill-advised partisan policies that hurt 
worker training, create an influx of untrained out of state workers, and hurt Wisconsin 
families.    
 
We commend Governor Evers on his budget proposal and hope the legislature will 
recognize the importance of supporting Wisconsin workers and families.   
 
 
 


